
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It has been a very busy week here at Concordia! The children have been  
preparing for Sports Day, and tirelessly practicing their dance routines ready for 
next week. They’re all very excited to share their hard work with you. 
 
As part of Summer Term transition period, we have had next year’s cohort come 
and visit us for Stay and Play sessions, with Bluebell Class beginning to spend 
some afternoons getting to know Miss Hollows before their move into Year 1.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce our new Premises Manager, 
Dean Carroll. Some of you may have seen Mr Carroll on the school bus or around 
the site this week. The children were excited to meet Mr Carroll and we hope you 
will join us in wishing him a warm welcome! 
 

       Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Thursday 5th July 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Summer Term 2018 
Friday 6 July  

Staff training day—school closed 
Parents’ Evening from  

Midday 
Friday 13 July 

Dance performance for  
parents at 1.30pm 
Monday 16 July 

Children meeting their new class 
teacher from 2pm 
Tuesday 17 July 

Sports Day (taking place in the 
morning) 

Tuesday 17 July  
Handover of the new  

building!  
Wednesday 18 July  

Last day of term 

KEY DATES 2017/18 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 
Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Peyton! 
Peyton has recently joined Bluebell Class and has settled in incredibly well. 
She is already very familiar with the rules and routines in class and has a 
wonderful attitude to learning. She is eager to learn and always tries her 
hardest.  
Keep it up, Peyton! 
 
 
Star of the Week for Sunflower Class is Adam.  
Adam always tries his hardest in every activity, not to be praised by others, 
but because he wants to try his best. He always ensures that the presenta-
tion of his work is at a high standard and is a good role model for the class. 
Well done, Adam! 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

ATTENDANCE 

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 96.2%. Sunflower Class had 
attendance of 95.5%. Well done to Bluebell Class for being the attendance super-
stars this week!  
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how well 
children do at school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out by bringing them to 
school every day. Missed learning time cannot be made up and it is the children 
who lose out.  
 
Please remember we do not authorise holiday absences during term time.  


